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4 November 2024

Secretary General Mathieu Mori
Congress of Local and Regional Authorities
Council of Europe

Invitation to observe the county and municipal elections in
Finland

Dear Secretary General Mathieu Mori,

In reference to your letter dated 19 September 2024, I would like to inform you that the
county and municipal elections will be held in Fintand on Sunday 13 April 2025. I would

like to invite the Congress of Local and Regional Authorities of the Council of Europe to

observe the course of the election proceedings.

Yours sincerely,

e RA——

Sini Paukkunen-Mykk&nen
Ambassador
Permanent representative of Finland to the Council of Europe
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